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The 53rd Management Committee Meeting and the 58th Council Meeting was held on

Thursday, 20th June 2024, at Hotel WICC, Lawickse Allee 9, 6701 AN Wageningen, the

Netherlands.

In the time period covered by the report eight full scale collaborative studies and one small

scale study were initiated. The results will be presented on the technical meeting in Galway.

Reports of seven full scale collaborative trials, seven small scale trials, one method extension

and a revision of MT method were presented. 

The status of four provisional methods was changed to full CIPAC method. Ten methods

were accepted as provisional CIPAC methods, one method for identity and one for relevant

impurities were adopted.

Three colleagues were elected as correspondent members and five colleagues as full CIPAC

members. four colleagues resigned from the CIPAC membership. Two colleagues were

elected as honorary life members after their resignation from the membership. Mrs Helen

Karasali was elected as the new chair of CIPAC.

The CIPAC web site has been renewed and continuously updated with the available new

information, including errata, announcements of new trials, new pre-published methods,

information concerning the next meeting.

Handbook Q was published in 2024. The accepted provisional methods are available as pre-

published methods on the CIPAC website.
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